
From: Zurcher, Holly
To: Repar, Rene
Cc: GRAMS, PAM; Bye, Julie; HOUSE, JASON; Groce, Samantha
Subject: RE: IN0024554 Sullivan - Inspection Summary Response Extension Request.
Date: Tuesday, May 05, 2020 3:17:28 PM
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Thank you, Rene.
 
I believe they did already send us a preliminary rough response, but I am ok with waiting on a more
thorough response.  I’ll add the date to my calendar so we don’t forget it.  I can contact them.
 
Holly Zurcher
IDEM, Office of Water Quality
Wastewater Inspector
100 N. Senate Avenue
Indianapolis, Indiana 46204
Phone: (317) 954-8028
Fax: (317) 232-8637
Email: hzurcher@idem.in.gov
 

 
 
 

From: Repar, Rene 
Sent: Tuesday, May 05, 2020 3:13 PM
To: Zurcher, Holly <hzurcher@idem.IN.gov>
Cc: GRAMS, PAM <PGRAMS@idem.IN.gov>; Bye, Julie <JBYE@idem.IN.gov>; HOUSE, JASON
<JAHOUSE@idem.IN.gov>; Groce, Samantha <SGroce@idem.IN.gov>
Subject: IN0024554 Sullivan - Inspection Summary Response Extension Request.
 
Please see email below.
 

From: Dann Barrett [mailto:Dann.Barrett@ucindy.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 05, 2020 2:35 PM
To: Repar, Rene <RRepar@idem.IN.gov>; IDEM WWViolationresponse
<WWViolationResponse@idem.IN.gov>
Cc: Keith Bryant <Keith.Bryant@ucindy.com>; JD Wilson <jd.wilson@cityofsullivan.org>
Subject: Sullivan - Inspection Summary Response
 
**** This is an EXTERNAL email. Exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or
click links from unknown senders or unexpected email. ****
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IDEM values your feedback. @
Please take two minutes and complete this brief survey.









To Whom It May Concern,
 
Please accept this email as an extension request on the written response required by the Inspection
Summary / Noncompliance Letter received by the City of Sullivan (NPDES No. IN0024554) on March
30, 2020.  We are working with the City to review and respond, but these efforts have been delayed

due to COVID-19 impacts.  We will target a written response by May 29th if agreeable.  Feel free to
contact our office with any questions in the meantime. 
 
Regards, 
 
Dann Barrett, PE
Project Manager

8440 Allison Pointe Blvd., Suite 200
Indianapolis, Indiana 46250
Phone: (317) 895-2585  Fax: (317) 895-2596
Website: www.ucindy.com
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